



February 20<sup>th</sup>, 2025

Present: Angela, Brandon, Steph, Fernando, Corey, Dom, Nick, Duane, Carl, Mike, Shane & Melanie

Absent: Joel, Craig, Jared

10:02

#### Presidents Report – Steph

- Zach Cooke has rolled off the board and out of the Pres. Role
  - o Steph has stepped into the Presidents role
  - o We'll look to fill the Vice Presidents sometime mid-year
    - No rush
    - Time on board and other criteria will be considered for applicants
- Introductions
  - o Angela Renfro from Equipment Share has officially rolled on
  - o Brandon Ochs from Moody Insurance has officially rolled on

#### Directors Report – Melanie

- We've begun email blasts for Casino Night and reaching out to corporate sponsors

#### Secretary's Report – Shane

- Nothing to report thus far in 2025

#### Treasurer's Report – Carl

- I've begun checking the p/o box and making bank deposits
- Bank information for be in Carl's name by now

#### Technology Chair – Joel (Not Present - Report Emailed to Group)

- Suggested bringing a photographer to each event, to be used for social media plugs
- Website is continuously being updated

- Need head shots from Chair members to update website – Chair Positions
- Need to update the Lifetime Achievement Award on website - Joel
- Photo galleries need new pictures, send in any old photos from 2023 - Everyone
- Event Schedule Flyer needs updated, but we're waiting to 100% lock down Tradeshow

#### Committee Reports:

- Casino Night
  - We were able to negotiate our \$\$ Minimum down to \$4,000
    - Should put us more in line in 2025
    - Discussed drink options w/ Jacksons, decided to keep it the same as '24
  - Duane said he didn't get a receipt after registering
    - Tech. Chair to investigate receipt emails – Joel
  - Need to reach out for sponsorships & raffle donations – Casino Committee
- Excellence in Construction
  - Start the email blasts soon for nominations - Melanie
  - Talk with Lakewood CC for finalizations – Corey
- Golf Tournament
  - Officially under contract at Riverdale
  - Discussed new add-ons for 2025
    - Get a quote from The Hole Hecklers – Carl
    - Confirm if Golf Ball Cannon is available for use – Brandon
    - Discussed Hole in One Insurance through Moody
- Pickle Ball
  - Need to determine a budget
  - What would the turn out look like?
  - Discussed holding it during an afternoon/evening
  - Angela to dig up some info from previous events – Angela

- Find some venues/quotes – Duane/Nick
- Clay Shoot
  - Booked and Kiowa w/ Pavillion for reception
  - Food is locked in
  - Purchase gun for raffle, so it's on site day of – Dom
  - Will need gift cards for 1<sup>st</sup>, 2<sup>nd</sup> & 3<sup>rd</sup> place teams (12 total Gift Cards)
- Tradeshow
  - Inverness has been pushing back and not very receptive to accommodating us
    - Shane has been searching for new venue
    - Our goal is to have a venue secured by the next meeting
      - Consider options for new venue – Board
  - Requirements/Wish list for new venue need to be sent – Shane
  - Talk to gentlemen at ASAC – Angela/Duane
- Christmas
  - We're back at Lakewood CC
  - Need to book Santa again – Steph
  - Start looking for families to sponsor – Board
- Membership
  - Beacon Waterproofing was officially voted in as a new member
- Safety and Training
  - We'd like these new events to bring value to the market
  - Talk to National/Don Pilz about bringing "Doing it Right" events to Denver – Carl
  - Equipment Share could provide a class or a training

#### Photography at Events – Group Discussion

- Determined we want the photographer at each event
- Discussed bringing a TV for SlideShows at indoor events, instead of signage
  - Donate one for Casino Night - Corey

- Put together the slideshow of sponsors – Melanie

11:10 - Adjourn